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Laura Rotolo, Esq. 
Staff Attorney 
ACLU of Massachusetts 
211 Congress Street 
Boston, MA 02110 

Re: Public Records Request 
Cell Phone Location Records 

Dear Ms. Rotolo: 

August 25, 2011 

The Office of the Chief Legal Counsel for the Department of State Police 
("Department") received your public records request dated August 3, 2011 seeking 
documents regarding the above-referenced matter. The Department is in the process of 
responding to your request. Upon completion of the Department's review of your 
request, we will respond accordingly. Any response by the Department will be subject to 
the exemptions set forth in M.G.L. c. 4, sec. 7, cl. 26 (a)-(q). In addition, when 
responding to a public records request, the Department may, pursuant to 950 CMR 32.06, 
charge the requesting party for the costs associated with researching, segregating, 
copying, and assembling the requested information. 

/pfr 

cc.: Sean Farrell, Esq. 
Catherine Bailey, Esq. 

Sincerely, 

I~~ 
Pamela Rautenberg 
Paralegal Specialist 


